
Dear Weber State University, 
  
I hope this email finds you well. My name is Trent Gould, and I represent Mountain West 
Pediatrics and Bedtime Kids Care located in Tooele, UT. We are actively seeking talented Nurse 
Practitioner graduates to join our team. 
  
As a leading healthcare provider, we value the skills, dedication, and expertise that Nurse 
Practitioners bring to patient care. We believe that your institution produces exceptional 
graduates who would be an excellent fit for our organization. 
  
**Why Choose Mountain West Pediatrics? 
- Competitive compensation and benefits 
- Collaborative work environment 
- Opportunities for professional growth and development 
- Commitment to patient-centered care 
  
**What We're Looking For:** 
- Recent Nurse Practitioner graduates 
- Strong clinical skills 
- Passion for improving patient outcomes 
- Ability to work effectively in a team 
  
**How to Apply:** 
Interested candidates can submit their resumes and cover letters 
to Office@mwpeds.com or Gould6@mwpeds.com . We encourage you to share this 
opportunity with your recent graduates and alumni. 
  
Thank you for your time, and we look forward to connecting with Nurse Practitioner graduates 
from Weber State University. 
Best regards, 
  
Trent Gould 
Office Manager Assistant 
Mountain West Pediatrics and Bedtime Kids Care 
O: 435-843-8380 # 5 
C: 435-830-2392 
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